

Broward Governmental Center • 115 South Andrews Avenue, Room 102 • Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33301 • 954.357.7061

November 18, 2018

Hon. Governor Rick Scott State of Florida The Capitol 400 S. Monroe Street Tallahassee, FL 32399-0001

Dear Hon. Governor Scott:

It has been my passion and honor to serve as the Supervisor of Elections for Broward County voters. When I was appointed to this position on November 20, 2003, my initial commitment was to serve out the remaining term of office and pass the torch to the person who would be elected in the next election cycle. Needless to say, that was almost fifteen years ago.

Although I have enjoyed this work tremendously over these many election cycles, both large and small, I am ready to pass the torch. Therefore, I request that you accept my letter of resignation effective January 4, 2019.

Sincerely,

Brenda C. Snipes, Ed. D. CERA